
 Submission 
No 856 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO SAME SEX MARRIAGE LAW IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mr John Parton 

Date received: 15/02/2013 

 
 
 



Federal members of parliament recently listened to their electorates and based on feedback from their 
electorates the redefining of marriage bill was soundly defeated. No member of state parliament was 
elected with any mandate concerning the definition of marriage and it is a gross breach of trust that 
any bill concerning it would be introduced into state parliament. The definitiion of marriage is 
contained in Commonwealth Legislation and the states have nothing to do with it. I am opposed to the 
introduction of any bill relating to the redefinition of marriage and will vote against my member should 
my member speak for redefining marriage 


